
A place where you can get quick updates that spotlight what’s going on in Kentucky’s 

Early Intervention System (KEIS) through the listserv on the first Friday of every month 

Recognition for KEIS Developmental Interventionists 

This month we celebrate Developmental Interventionists (DIs). DIs have a strong early 
childhood special education background that supports them in addressing a wide variety 
of family priorities in early intervention. We want to thank our KEIS Developmental 
Interventionists for supporting families in promoting their child’s optimal development, 
facilitating children’s participation in family and community activities, and encouraging 
active family participation by embedding strategies into family routines. Thank you for 
helping KEIS children and families feel supported and successful! 
  

Provider Re-enrollment Deadline is Fast Approaching 

Current KEIS contracts end June 30, 2022. All contract renewal packets have been sent 
to agency administrators and agency owners via DocuSign. Please submit your renewal 
packet as soon as possible to ensure timely processing by July 1. If you have not 
received a renewal packet, please contact fsproviderenrollment@ky.gov.  
  

Documentation of Early Intervention Services 

We appreciate some providers documenting their early intervention sessions as soon as 
the session ends. Timely documentation ensures they can remember all the important 
details and get their notes submitted within the required time frame. Please make sure 
the child and family have received the entire amount of time authorized on the IFSP 
before documenting. Writing notes at a family’s home or at a childcare center does not 
count as early intervention time and is not a billable service.  
  

KEIS Provides Opportunities to Work Individually with Children and Families 

Often when working in a classroom or other group setting, early interventionists don’t 
get to experience working with an individual child and family. Working in early 
intervention provides opportunities to form wonderful partnerships with caregivers. This 
team approach to early intervention has been proven to be successful and encourages 
growth for all involved.  
  

Developmental Interventionist quote from the field: 

“I love watching children make progress and especially the pride parents have when 
they realize that they are an important part of their child's development and growth.” 
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